
 
 

Bangor Hydro District — PO Box 932, Bangor, ME 04402-0932 
Maine Public District — PO Box 1209, Presque Isle, ME 04769-1209 

 
 
02/14/2022 
 
Versant Power – Notice of Transmission Disruptions 
 
 
On February 12, 2022 at approximately 6:36 PM Versant Power experienced a very brief power 
fluctuation on the transmission system. Versant crews have patrolled the system. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


